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I hear with concern that the Aboriginal and TS Islanders Social Justice
Commission is to be abolished.

Dear Peter Hallahan,

I am deeply concerned about this development. It would appear to be
happening while the public is concerned about the effects of the war in
Iraq.

I suggest that we need this commission to remain, to maintain at least
minimum ethical standards in the way in which we treat the original peoples
of this land.

Yours Sincerely
David Allen (0419) 268583
GPO 1865, Sydney, NSW, 2001
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